
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Appellate Division Requesting E-Mail Addresses

The Appellate Division, within the next several months, will commence distributing opinions to counsel electronically.
This procedure will expedite the distribution of opinions to the parties and reduce the period of time manual processing
and mailing takes. Counsel are hereby requested to provide e-mail addresses on briefs and other papers filed with the
Appellate Division in advance of the electronic distribution of opinions. Hard copies of opinions will continue to be
distributed during an interim period while the new procedure is being implemented and to counsel without e-mail.

Dated: June 29, 2005 Edwin H. Stern
Presiding Judge for Administration
Appellate Division
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